Place: MRCE,

Date: 24-06-2017.
To

The M & F Social Enterprise

CEO -Venkatesh Sappagaddi

g il

Subject: Regarding to Establish the plant in our college.

Respected sir,

We Malla Reddy College of Engineering, located at Maisammaguda,Dullapally,Sec-14. We heard
the concept of “M & F Sccial Enterprise” project. We are allowing “M & F Social Enterprise” for
establishing plant in our College, We are supporting M & F Social Enterprise by giving Required space
and Volunteers for making use of E-WASTE which is available in our college and they allowed to collect

E-WASTE from other colleges and can process here in our premises to make Good Products out of E-
WASTE,
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